
 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

  

WEEKLY UPDATE 
13th March 2019 

 

 

MPS PARENTS’ AND FRIENDS’ ASSOCIATION 

A fantastic £507.00 was raised by our Parents’ and 

Friends’ Association during our school performances.  

This will go towards our iPad fund.  Thank you to all 

involved, your generosity is greatly appreciated.  We look 

forward to seeing you at our next event “Big Breakfast” 

next Monday morning at 8am. 

                   

 

             
A massive congratulations to all pupils in P4 - P7 for their 

remarkable performances on stage for our senior school 

production of 'Alice in Wonderland'. The talented P4's 

showcased their amazing dance moves and both P5's sang 

beautifully in their class choir groups.  Our P6 and P7’s took on 

the roles of many different characters for their remarkable 

theatrical performances. 

A big thank you to all those who helped with costumes, props, 

make-up, flowers, music, choreography, lights and sound. You 

all helped make our show extra special. 

Photos / DVD’s 

Professional Photographs from the show are available to view 

on the home page of the school website. Order forms have 

been sent home this week. Please complete the order form and 

send back to school with the money in the envelope provided 

by 29th March. 

Orders for the DVD of the show should be placed by 29th 

March. No late payments will be accepted after this date. 

 

      

        

            

AUTISM WEEK BOOK LAUNCH 

You are invited to attend the book launch of “No two stars 

are the same”.  This is a fantastic resource for parents, 

teachers and siblings.  

This will take place on 1st April at Damhead Primary School 

from 7.00 – 8.30pm.  

 

 

          

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjO_vSwsP_gAhWYThUIHZvPBNoQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://mleschool.org/apps/events2/event.jsp?eREC_ID%3D2386538%26d%3D2019-04-02%26id%3D0&psig=AOvVaw35dVQNFy4HM9vVDCSKFCoz&ust=1552575424701752

